
Construction Laydown 
Yard  To Be Used 

In Your Area
February 15, 2021

Dear Neighbor:

Construction of the New York Energy Solution (”NYES”) is about to begin in your area. NYES is being 
constructed by New York Transco and its contractors and subcontractors. With that construction 
includes use of our construction laydown yards: the Falls Industrial Park Road Yard in Ghent and 
the Baker Road Yard in Claverack. Should this work not start within the next 30 days, you will 
receive an updated notification with new dates.

Anticipated Construction Schedule for Entire NYES
• Construction Start: March 2021
• Construction Complete: Summer 2023

General Information on Laydown Yard Use
Laydown yards could start seeing activity later this month. Preparation of the site(s) include 
grading, building access, and bringing in gravel. Laydown yards will be restored at the end of the 
project.

Use of the laydown yards will generally include:

• Crew meet-up and parking areas   • Equipment maintenance
• Construction office trailers    • Receipt and storage of materials

Construction Updates
Updates on construction work can be found on the NYES website at www.NY-ES.com. The website 
is updated every two weeks. You may also call the NYES team toll-free for updates: 1-855-433-3611.

Safety is Our Top Priority
New York Transco is committed to the safety of its staff, contractors, and neighbors. For your safety, 
please do not enter construction sites or laydown yards during construction. If you have questions, 
concerns, or complaints, please contact the NYES team. If there is an emergency, please dial 911.

 

Contact the NYES Team:
 1-855-433-3611 (Toll-Free)
 www.NY-ES.com
 info@NY-ES.com

A New York Transco Project

 
Energy 
Solution


